
‘With Jesus at the centre of all we do and say’ 

Head Boy, Head Girl, Deputy Head 

Boy/Girl 2016-2017. 

 

 

Congratulations to these children who were 

elected by all the children in school. As well 

as carrying out a range of duties, I am sure 

they will set a wonderful example for 

everyone to follow. 

 Headteacher: 

Mrs. N. Wood 

Tel: 01282 813045 
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WELCOME BACK EVERYONE, WE LOOK FORWARD TO A GOOD SCHOOL YEAR 

 

School Council 

 
Class councils have been holding elections to choose the new 

school councillors. We are delighted that we have elected 
new councillors in each year group and would like to 

congratulate them.  

 
Our school council  meet each term to discuss ideas the 

children put forward during class council meetings, to look at 

ways to  regularly improve our school.  

Welcome to our new reception children 

 

 

 

 

 

Our new children are settling into Class 1 and 

are already enjoying  our lovely outdoor area, 

having fun and making lots of new friends.  

 

PLEASE, PLEASE, PLEASE!!!! 

Please can you ensure that all your child’s clothing is named using a permanent marker or label. We appreciate 

how much it costs to send your child looking so smart to school. Please can you check your child’s clothing 

regularly to ensure it is correct. Uniform can be purchased at MC Sports, Skipton or online at Tesco. 



Dates for your diary: 

Go Velo Bikeability year 5 and 6- 

26th and 27th September  

Go Velo Bikeability year 3 and 4-

28th and 29th September 

Mini-Vinnies attend Leeds 

Catherdral– 27th September 

Parents invited to Good News 

assembly-  30th September & 28th 

October at 9.10am 

Fisher More Open Evening for year 

5/6 parents– 6th October at 6 until 8 

pm 

Class 1 parent’s evening– 18th 

&19th October 

School Photos. Individuals and 

families-17th October 

Break up for half term– 28th 

October 

Uniform 

All the children returned to school looking extremely smart, 

so a very big thank you to all parents.  

P.E kits: Indoor kits consisting of a plain white t-shirt, black 

shorts and pumps must be in school every day. Girls must also 

have a pair of socks in this kit over the winter months to 

replace their tights during a PE session.  No earrings can be 

worn. 

If you need further information please refer to our school 

prospectus available online at www.st-josephs-

barlick.lancs.sch.uk 

 

If you have any queries regarding items on this  

newsletter please come and see Mrs. De Carteret

(Deputy Headteacher) 

Meet the Teacher 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you to all who attended the Meet the Teacher 

meetings. We hope you found the meetings informative and 

answered any questions you may have had.  For those of you 

who couldn’t attend, I hope you have received the information 

letter which outlines each classes routines. 

School Dinner News  

 

 

 

 

Hello and welcome back after the Summer break. My name is 

Wendy Warrington and I am the school cook. 

Your child can order their school lunch from me every 

morning from 8.45-8.55. Please can you provide your child 

with a purse or wallet for their token so it doesn’t become 

lost. I also sell snacks at break time including chopped fruit, 

crumpets and toasted teacakes. 

REMEMBER school dinners for key stage 1 children are 

free. 

Sports News 

Congratulations to our new Sports 

Captains!  

Well done to Charlie,  Halle and Cora 

who will represent our school in the 

various sports events throughout the 

year. I am sure they will set a good 

example to all. 

Reminder 

Children in key stage 1 may ride their 

scooters to school on Monday, Tuesday 

or Wednesday.  

Children in key stage 2 may ride their 

scooters on Thursday or Friday and if 

they have passed their cycling          

proficiency . 


